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Thank you for helping 
to make these stories 
possible.

Because You 
Gave...

To protect their privacy, these pictures are representative 
of our youth but paired with their real stories.

For more information about Shelter Care’s 
programs and how to help make stories like 
these possible, please visit www.sc72.org



Thank you so much for your kindness, support 
and fellowship at this year 's "And You Gave" 
Dave Fair Legacy Fundraiser. Your presence, 
prayer and encouragement made such a 
wonderful difference for the young people 
and families in our programs but also for 
our staff and me personally. Thank you for 
your continued friendship and dedication to 
provide healing, restore hope and recognize 
the value of young people and families in 
need. 

I'm excited to share with you that through the 
event, together we raised over $41,000 for the 
young people and families in our programs! 
And I'm so excited to share with a special 
way that kindness has spread - through 
conversations about the event, another 
$40,000 has been raised and dedicated for 
additional projects that will bless our youth! 

In all the ways you throw kindness like 
confetti for our young people, thank you.

Jessica Purdy, Director of Development

Thank you to our event sponsors!

Congratulations to our Big Dipper Award Winners,
Lisa Roper and Angela Fortunato!

Redmon Funeral Home, Mark Phipps, 
Tom & Julie Doll, Dave Petno, Pam Sayre, 

Bob & Lisa Reffner, and 
the Crawley Family Foundation. 

Thank you for helping to make this possible! 
In fiscal year 2024, 
The Shelter Home Program served 9 boys for 
a total of 1,815 days through the Shelter Home 
Program.

The Highlands Teen Pregnancy Shelter served 9 
girls and 6 babies for a total of 2,221 days.

Safe Landing Youth Shelter served 129 youth 
through short-term residential services for a total 
of 2,319 days and 96% of youth left the shelter to 
positive, long-term living arrangements.

Street Outreach Services served 138 young 
adults, including 36 young adults through the 
Bridges Program and 22 young adults/families 
through Rapid Re-Housing Program.

The Respite Care Program served 82 duplicated 
youth through short-term respite care for 237 
days.

For a fuller version of our 
Annual Report, please 
visit sc72.org/about-us/


